
 

SSCC Board of Trustees cancel special meeting 
 

The Southern State Community College Board of Trustees has canceled a special 
meeting for the consideration of the sale of property. The meeting had been scheduled for 6 
p.m. Thursday, Oct. 23, in Room 184 of Central Campus, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro. 

The trustees’ 2014 schedule includes a regular meeting on Nov. 12. Please visit 
www.sscc.edu/about/board-trustees.shtml for more information. 
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Contact: Kris Cross 
Director of Public Relations 
937-393-3431, ext. 2676 
800-628-7722, ext. 2676 
kcross@sscc.edu 
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